
  

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Also this week, we have been 
celebrating Poetry Week. 
We enjoyed reading a variety 
of different types of poetry 
then using some of the features 
we spotted to write our own 
acrostic and rhyming poems. 

  
 
 
 

 

 

News from the Hollinswood Hub: 3rd October 2025 
 

Hello and welcome back to another 
week of news from the Hollinswood hub. 

 

In Literacy, we have been looking at 
reading and writing stories. 

We have focussed on the language 
used to describe the story settings 
and characters. 

The children in year 3 produced picture 
stories based on the adventures of Supertato 
whilst the year 5 & 6 children created their 
own Greek style myths. All of the stories were 
amazing and very exciting to read. 



  

 

 

In this weekÕs Stone Age adventures, we have been looking at 
the clothes Stone Age people wore. We then created our own 
Stone Age style outfits. IÕm sure you agree we all look fabulous!  

   

 
 

 

   In Science, we have continued our investigations about rocks. This week, we have 
all been working as super scientists to set up an experiment to find out what 

happens to different types of rocks when they are put into water. We learnt that 
some rocks are permeable, which means that water can soak in to them. 

 



  

It was great to welcome Emily back into school this week for our 
first music lesson of the new school year.  

 
 

We love our In-Harmony sessions and we are looking forward to 
developing our playing skills this term. 

 

 

 

 
 



  

We need to say a special well 
done to Isaac this week who was 
awarded a celebration 
certificate in assembly. Since 
coming back to school in 
September, Isaac has made a 
great start to year 5 and has 
been trying really hard to work 
more independently.  
Keep up the good work Isaac, we 
are all very proud of you! 

 

 
 

 

Also celebrating this week is 
Gabriella. Gabi was invited to a 
special Diamond Diners lunch 
with Mrs Osbourne and Mrs 
Hitchen for always being so 
polite and well-mannered in the 
dining hall. We are very proud of 
you too, Gabi. Well done! 

 

We have had a fantastic week with lots of wonderful work 
and achievements to celebrate. We will be back with more 

exciting news next week. 

 


